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d.young1710@live.com

From: Gill <gilljtyson@aol.com>
Sent: 15 July 2022 11:05
To: Daniel Young; Arthur WC Lamb
Subject: Heavy machinery movement.

 
 
Yesterday at 7:25 large plant machinery passed by. Admittedly there was an escort vehicle but this vehicle was 
literally right in front of the low loader carrying the plant equipment. Giving no advance warning to motorists due to 
the closeness of the vehicles.  
 
This is around the time my daughter and other secondary school pupils leave to catch the school bus. 
 
Later as I was trying to leave Croasdale I encountered a broken down gravel wagon with forestry escort (yards in 
front)  this had completely blocked the road.  
With Cauda Brow closed there is no alternative route and should an emergency have occurred the emergency 
services would not get through.  
We have no defib in Croasdale despite the Dave Vickers memorial fund and even first responders couldn’t get 
through.  
 
The forestry need to give advance warning of movement to prevent issues to those living on route or use the correct 
escort system by using wide load signage and preventing oncoming traffic using the same section of road due to lack 
of passing places.  
 
Gill 
 
Sent from the all-new AOL app for iOS 


